
From:   
To: <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  18/12/2014 20:49 
Subject:  Vale of White Horse LOCAL PLAN 2031 PART 1  
 
As very little has changed in this version of the Local Plan, we wish to be associated with the Bourton Parish Council's response as our own 
personal response on the Local Plan.  Also, we are in agreement with the CPRE arguments in their submission dated Dec 2014. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Maxine and Ray Bowden 
 
Greystones, 
Silver Street, 
Bourton, 
Swindon, 
SN6 8JF 




